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Comment Submitted:

We are asking that you reconsider 
keeping the area around Primm open for us to race in. My son just turned 18 and is new to off road racing, he drives our truck for
us, and wants to be able to race for years to come. More and more land is being taken away from us to use, and enjoy, and no new
land is coming available. Thank you


